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IMPORTANT DATES 

    Council Meetings are on the 
3rd of April in St. Francis Hall 
at 7 pm 

 Holy Hour Every Friday at 6 
am MHT  

 

 

 

Tap here to add a caption 

Not able to make the meetings in person, no problem you can still take 

part through teleconference. Dial (605) 313-5804 then put in access 

number 6009411#. Hope you hear from you. 

Below:  

 The Grand Knight Glenn Gaines presents Financial Secretary / 

Membership Director Karl Stevens with the Top Recruiter Pin 

from Supreme 

  



 

Remember to pray for our Seminarian and all 

Seminarians, Deacons, and Priest 

My name is Benjamin Aler, and I am happy to be a seminarian for the 

Diocese of Savannah! My home parish is Sacred Heart in Warner Robins, 

though my current home is St. Joseph's Seminary-College, where I am 

currently studying in the II Pre-Theology program. This is a change of pace 

from studying Economics at Georgia College and State University but 

studying for the priesthood is an absolute joy, and I am so grateful for your 

prayers and support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Benjamin Aler 

 

Studying at St. Joseph Seminary 

College 

Pray for our brothers: Fr. Michael Skrocki, Fr. Michael Lubinsky, Dr. Brian Catto, Dr. Thomas 

Kiernan, Larry De Maria, William Myers III, Arthur McNitt, Thomas Garby, Richard Morava, Nigel 

Walters, and pray for the families of our brothers and departed brothers. 

Recognition 

Knight of the Month: Austine Anadu 

 

 

Family of the Month: Mel and Marjorie LaPan 

 



Lenten Fish Fry 

Thank You to all who came to help and Support 

 



 

Community Activities 

Annual Free-throw Championship Took place on Saturday March 23, 2024 in Atlanta 

Gabe Newhall Boys 10yrs competed but didn’t place, we are still proud of you and better luck next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Catholic Student Essay Contest 

There was an Essay contest conducted in October 2023 and we had one winner: Marion Heusel who 

received a prize of $50 and has moved on to District Level, and won District and received $50. She went 

to State but didn’t place, better luck next year. 

 

Family Activities 

We conducted our Annual Keep Christ in Christmas Poster Contest and the winners were Rose Newhall – 

Age 5-7, Rafael Salazar III – Age 8-10, and Luke Almeter – Age 11-14.  The council winners went to District 

level and won receiving a Target $50 gift card. Congratulations everyone. They moved to State level but 

didn’t place, better luck next year. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Annual Financial Obligations 

Brothers,  

 It is that time of year again when I send out your financial obligations for 

membership.  I have sent out Knight Alerts will be sent out on by the 15th of March.  

Remember you can send in payments by check or money order to the P.O. Box 1922, 

Augusta, GA 30903-1922 or you can pay online at https://k-of-c-council-5484.square.site/. Or 

you can make other arrangements by contacting me at theboss02eng@gmail.com or 

706-564-2770. 

Vivat Jesus, 

Karl Stevens FDD,PGK,PFN 

Financial Secretary 
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